
 

 

Coming in October 

Throughout next month, we 

will have a range of Autumn 

activities and spooky crafts 

for you all to enjoy.  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stars of the Week for 

September 

8th- Wilson (Y6) 

15th- Chloe (Y2) 

22nd – Bobby (Y2) 

29th- Darcy (R) 

 

 

 

 

         Well done everyone! 

 

Ava (Y2) loves playing 

with all her friends and 

has great fun. 

 

Emmie (Y5) loves the 

Games and activities. 

Hello everyone and welcome back to ABC Club’s newsletter.  

We have had a lovely month settling back into our normal routines after the summer 

holidays, it has been great to hear what you have all been up to during the six week 

holiday sand it has been lovely to welcome you all back and meet the new reception 

children who have settled in brilliantly.       

As a quick reminder can parents ensure that all children are booked into ABC so that 

sessions are paid for and so that we can determine the amount of snack required 

during the evenings.  

The ABC newsletter is uploaded at the end of each month, on the school website to 

tell you about all the exciting activities we have been doing in club and what fun things 

we have planned for the month ahead.   
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Polite Reminder 

Can you please make sure that 

your children are booked into 

the clubs in advance-this is to 

ensure that we have the 

correct ratio of staff to 

children. ABC phone number- 

01744 678614 Staff are 

available to answer 7.30-

8.30am & 3.45-5.30pm. 

 Thank you. 



 

 

 

 

The children have had a great time over the last 

month playing with our new play equipment and 

making new friends. ABC staff would like to thank 

the older children for their help in looking after the 

new reception class and making them feel 

welcome       

  

 



 

 

 

 

When we have had nice weather we have made 

use of the outdoor area playing in the park and 

collect the fruit from the trees       



 

 

 

               Top helpers this month               

 Darcy (R) Chloe (Y1) Niamh (Y5) Leo (Y4) & Elliot 

(Y5) 

Thanks for all your help and being kind to others       
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